# UNSWORTH NEWS



## **WEDNESDAY 3rd SEPTEMBER**

# Welcome back

Welcome back to a brand-new school year!

It's been wonderful to see the children arriving with big smiles and full of energy—and a huge thank you to all parents and carers for ensuring such a prompt and smooth start to the term.

Over the summer, school has been a hive of activity, with building work now complete and our learning spaces refreshed and ready for action.

We're especially excited to announce that installation of the new climbing frame will begin next week—so get ready for some adventurous playtimes ahead!

**Car Park:** Please ensure you only use the new spaces at the front of the car park if you have a parking permit. The main carpark is for staff only.

**School closes at 3.20pm now** - the gates will open at  $3.10pm \sim Thank$  you for your support and cooperation with this.



### DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 8th September - Y6 Parent - Robin Wood Session 6pm Wednesday 10th September ~ Reception start full time days 11th-12th September ~ Year 5 Camp on the field Monday 15th September ~

## **Outstanding monies**

Please ensure all lunch and ASC/Breakfast Club money is paid. The office have been contacting parents who have fallen into debt on their accounts. If you require any support, please contact school.

Thank you for your support.

## **Climbing Frame works**

Our climbing frame works is starting next week, parts of the playground will be out of use during the work.

#### Fruit

Children in Key Stage 2 can bring a piece of fruit for playtime

#### Medication

It is really important that children that need inhalers and EpiPens have them in school. Please check they are within date.

#### Please label all uniform

Children have come back to school looking super smart - thank you for ensuring all our uniform rules are followed. Please make sure coats, jumpers and cardigans are labelled. Younger children also need shoes labelling too!